| am attaching the summary report from the 12/7 meeting that has been sent to Dr. DelLuca for her
review and approval. A few items that were noted at the meeting have been updated/corrected:

1. The identified typos were corrected on the forms.

The Catalog page for Digital Arts was updated to include the “C” prefixes.

3. The language for the Humanities requirement for AS Nursing was updated to the language
presented at the meeting (General Education Humanities with a reference to RN-BSN catalog
requirements).

4. The “C or Better” language was added to the Early Childhood CCC'’s, as recommended at the
meeting.

5. The BSN catalog updates were added from the BSN meeting with the registrar on 12/10.
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The report has been uploaded to Office 365. You can access it by clicking this link. You may be asked to
log in with your portal Id and Password. Once you are logged in, you can download it to your
computer. Let me know if you have any difficulties accessing the file.
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https://fsw-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/mmyers_fsw_edu/EcG32-KuQRtKiMn3p8r6AR4B-hhGZKdeemaR1YJV8EnDtw?e=pQR0uo

